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R R

NOTICE

In line with the letter No. 1389/ SSD dtd. 13.04.2021, it is inform to those ST & SC students who
are eligible for Post-matric scholarship of ST & SC Development Department for Academic year
2020-21, could not register in Odisha State Scholarship Portal due to difficulty in undergoing OTP
based authentication, can now register themselves in Odisha State Scholarship Portal by providing
their AADHAR number, Name, Date of birth and Gender (as mentioned in AADHAR). Students
are advised to register and complete their application within the timeline. Candidates are advised to

submit their application well in advance i.e. by 17.04.2021 and not to wait for the last moment.

This may kindly be treated as MOST URGENT

Yours Sincerely

/

Institute Nodal Officer

Enclosed:

1. Reference Letter No. 1389/SSD dated 13.04.2021

Memo No. VSSUT/PGS&R/ SCH/ -0 (/2021 Date: (U>%+2|
Copy to:
1. University Notice Board.
Dean F & P with a request to hoist the notice on our University website.
All Deans / All HoDs/ COF for kind information and necessary action.
Registrar for kind information.
PA to VC for kind information of Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor.
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DISTRICT WELFARE OFFICE, SAMBALPUR
Phone No. 0663-2410343, Email. ll):dwoéambalpurlZS@gmail.com

Letter No. !ZBE\ /SSD Dtd. j?g.@g.wg{

‘.

From 3
Dr. Gitansu Mohan Dash, OWS |
District Welfare Officer, Sambalpur .
To
All Registrars of Universities/Principals of Government Colleges/Principals of Private Colleges
IPrincipals of ITls/ Principal of Poly Technics under Sambalpur District.
Sub: Instruction for new registration in State Scholarship Portal.
Sir,

In inviting a reference to the captioned subject, | am to say that, Govt. in ST & SC Dev. Deptt.

has given instructions for registration of ST & SC students eligible for Post-Matric Scholarship for the Academic

year 2020-21 through State Scholarship Portal, who could not register onfine due to difficulty in undergoing OTP
based authentication. They can now register themselves online by providing their AADHAR number.

Therefore you aré requested to inform the students accordingly to avail the online application
facility without OTP based authentication.

This may kindly be treated as MOST URGENT

Yours faithfully

District Welfare Officer
Sambalpur
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